From: peter lee
Sent: 11 November 2019 15:17
To:
Cc: 100avenueroadCMP

Subject: My objections to the amount of lorries in Swiss Cottage

Dear Sir/Madame,

I am writing this email to express my serious concerns and objections to the amount
of lorries that intend to be used for this development. THis objection comes on top
of my absolute objection to the whole project in the first place.

I am seriously worried about the amount of huge lorries passing through this area.
There are public footpaths there, including a children's play area, one of a few in the
area.

Not only will it bring added dangers to this generally peaceful area, which are far and
few between in the area, but it will bring additional noise pollution. Furthermore, it
won't help at all with the general well being of people having to breath all the
disgusting fumes that obviously go hand in hand with such large vehicles.

I hope that my comments will be taken into consideration.
Your sincerely,

Peter Lee
(Owner of property in the area)



